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Domestic Abuse Council, Inc.  

Expands DV/CPI Project!! 
 

The Domestic Abuse Council received ad-

ditional funds to expand our  Domestic Vio-

lence and Child Welfare Program.  These 

funds will be used to have another advocate 

working with the Department of Children & 

Families and Community Partnership for 

Children.  The advocates are available to 

offer assistance with cases in which there is 

a co-occurrence of domestic violence and 

child abuse. The advocate partners with the 

non-offending parent and provides services 

and resources that increase protective fac-

tors in the home and enhances child safety.  

This project truly represents a community 

working together to end family violence!!! 

Thank You SunTrust for  

Supporting United Way!! 
 

CEO, Cheryl Fuller 

presented posters to 

Troy Slayton, Sun-

Trust Branch Manag-

er III .    The poster 

shown  states:  Unit-

ed Way "hearts" Sun-

Trust. Thank you for 

supporting United 

Way.  Because of 

your support DAC is 

able to teach shel-

tered children that 

hands are not for hit-

ting. 

We need : 
 Adult Flip 

Flops 

 Laundry Soap 

Pods   

 Hair Care 

Products for 

African Amer-

ican Women 

 Volunteers in 

our Thrift 

Shop 
 

 

DAC Thrift 

Shop: 
 Mon-Sat  

 9am to 5pm 

  761-3166 

 949A Beville 

Rd. South 

Daytona, FL 

32119 

 New merchan-

dise daily!!!!! 

 

 

Join us on  

Facebook and 

Twitter. 

Domestic 

Abuse  

Council Of 

Volusia Coun-

ty Inc. 
 

 

THANK YOU 
To all of our gener-

ous donors and our 

loyal thrift shop  

customers.   

 

 

www.domesticabusecouncil.com 

P.O. Box 142 

Daytona Beach, FL 32115 

Statewide Hotline 1-800-500-1119 

DAC Hotline 386-255-2102 

Admin 386-257-2297 

D.A.C. News 

4th of July Fun at the Shelter!!! 

 

Dora the  Explorer 

joined our shelter 

families for some 

fun activities dur-

ing  the shelter’s 

4th of July Cele-

bration.  Food, 

games and friend-

ship were enjoyed 

by all.  A special 

thanks to Dora for 

joining us!!!  
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